
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Year 6 residential is fast approaching so we are sending this letter to give further details and 
reminders. Pupils will need to be at school for 8.15am on Wednesday 17 May at the latest to leave at 
8.30am. We should be back by 3.15pm on Friday 19 May. Please ensure that your child has a suitcase 
or bag that they can carry as they will need to walk for 10 minutes to reach the site and will need to 
carry their own belongings. All medication will need to be handed to an adult and there are no mobile 
phones allowed. Please ensure that your child brings a torch as the campsite can be dark at night. 
Children will also need to bring a healthy packed lunch for the first day. No other food needs to be 
sent as it is all provided. We will text you after the Easter holidays with a consent form for you to fill 
out online. This must be completed by Friday 12 May as children cannot take part in the activities 
without one.   
 
If your child has any issues with sleeping, please come and inform an adult before the trip. Also, you 
need to ensure that your contact details are up-to-date with the office. If you have any other 
questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Year 6 Team 
 
Kit list: 
old trainers 
wet shoes (to go in the reservoir in) 
trainers/walking boots 
wellies (if it’s wet) 
jogging bottoms/leggings – no jeans!  
T-shirts and jumpers 
underwear with spares 
socks with spares 
waterproof coat 
hat and sun cream 
towels 
strong black bin liner for wet clothes  
water bottle 
pyjamas 
torch  
book/colouring things 
teddy 
shower things 
toothbrush and toothpaste 
medication – with a form to be passed to an adult 
swimwear 
small blanket (bedding is provided, but this is for extra warmth) 
sanitary items 
packed lunch (first day) 


